9/4/24

Grand Rapids Police Department

420 North Pokegama Ave

Grand Rapids, MN 55744

ATTN: Chief Andy Morgan, Captain Kevin Ott, & Captain Jeremy Nelson

Dear Chief Morgan, Captain Ott, and Captain Nelson,

[ have served the city, community, and Police Department with dedication since May 2023. My
time with the city and department has been great and I sincerely appreciate the opportunities I
have been given. I would also like to take a moment to thank you all, and the patrol supervisors
for the great leadership during my tenure.

With that said, [ have accepted a formal and final offer from the Lakeville Police Department.
Please accept this letter as formal notice of resignation from my position as Police Officer with
the City of Grand Rapids. This resignation will be effective 9/28/24 (comp time taken 9/23,
9/24,9/27, & 9/28). My last working shift will be 9/17/24 (night shift).

Again, it has been a pleasure being a part of the Grand Rapids Police Department.

Respectfully,

Sean C. Smallen



